Notes on the Accounts for 2018

Donations again showed a healthy increase, due both to individuals who left significant sums, and to many of you who rounded up subscriptions and other purchases. We are grateful to all of you. RBKC’s City Living, Local Life fund donated the cost of designing the children’s page in our newsletter. The increase in advertising revenue is a quirk of timing. We changed the process for producing the quarterly newsletter to deliver much improved value for money. Grants to the park, at £20,379, were lower than expected due to a couple of council projects being postponed until 2019.
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